
Copyright

All copyright, data, text, software, images, graphics, trademarks, logos, interfaces, 
photographs and other intellectual property (content) on this website is owned, controlled by,
or licensed to Family Planning NSW. 

Except under the conditions of the Copyright Act 1968, written permission must be sought 
from the copyright owners to use any part of this work for reselling, distribution or use in 
resource development. No part of this publication may be reproduced, stored in a retrieval 
system or transmitted in any form or by any means, electronic, mechanical, photocopying, 
recording or otherwise without permission of the publishers in writing. 

Every reasonable effort must be made to obtain permission relating to information 
reproduced in this publication. If you would like to submit an enquiry, provide feedback, or 
make a complaint about the information published on the website, please contact us at 
apcec@fpnsw.org.au.

Disclaimer 

 Medical knowledge is constantly changing. As new information becomes available, changes 
in recommended treatment, procedures, equipment and the use of drugs become necessary. 
The contributors and publishers have, as far as possible, taken every care to ensure that the 
information contained in this website is as accurate and up-to-date as possible at the time of 
publication. However, readers are strongly advised to confirm that the information, especially 
with regard to drug usage, complies with current legislation and accepted standards of 
practice. Neither the contributors, nor Family Planning NSW accepts any responsibility for 
complications that may arise as a result of any health practitioners or individual acting on the 
advice and recommendations it contains. 

Third parties 

This website contains links to other sites operated or controlled by third parties and are 
provided for your convenience only. We are not responsible for the advice or 
recommendations within these websites, nor are we responsible for their privacy or security 
practices and standards. Furthermore, we have no responsibility for your use of those sites or
for any dealings that you may have with any third parties. 
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